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FEDERATED NEWSLETTER 

A huge thank you to this year's Habitat for Humanity volunteers: 

Coordinator of the Volunteers -  Marcia Grant 

Builders/Helpers -  Clark, Parker & Emily Grant  

    Annette Griffith, Mitchell Griffith and Breanna Daly 

    Katie Claus 

    Julie Graham 

    Bill Royer 

    Edward Yang 

Food volunteers -  Anita Hahn 

    Nancy Blackburn 

    Ben & Marilyn Vrana 

If you have articles, events or other information you would like included in the newsletter, 

please call the Church Office at 564 -2812 or email us: fcstaff@federatedcolumbus.org 

The deadline for submitting information for Newsletters is the 20th of the prior month, e.g. 

October deadline will be September 20th. 
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As continuation of sharing my experience from Clinical Pastoral Education (CPE), 

hereõs my seventh reflection: 

------- 

 DYING ð Week eight [of CPE] was a turning 

point for me in terms of thinking about death.  I 

realized that I was uncomfortable with the 

subject of death and would avoid discussing it 

with patients and their family members.  This was evident to me while presenting a 

verbatim on my visit with the family of the 17 -year -old full arrest patient.  When I was 

talking with the patientõs mother I could sense her fear that her son might die.  But I 

avoided the subject and tried to talk about something more òlivelyó like her sonõs 

hobbies.   

 I wonder why I feel so uncomfortable about the subject of death.  It might 

have to do with not having attended a funeral until I was in college.  I did not 

experience the reality of death while growing up.  At the same time, our family 

rarely talked about death.  I knew my paternal grandparents died when my father 

was young but I did not know any of the circumstances surrounding their deaths.  

When death was discussed, it was often about the possibilities of death based on 

superstitious ideas.  For example, I remember being scolded for writing my name 

with a red pen ð because Koreans have a superstition that writing a personal name 

with red ink is a sign of death.   

 It seems that 

American culture is not 

comfortable with death 

either.  There are numerous 

euphemisms in relation to 

death: like òpassed away,ó 

òcroaked,ó òexpired,ó  

From the Pastorñs Desk 
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Blessed are those who mourn,  

For they will be comforted.  

  Matthew 5:4  


